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STATE SENATOR RUBEN DIAZ TO CELEBRATE “THREE KINGS DAY” FOR THE

CHILDREN OF OUR COMMUNITY

 

On Saturday, January 3rd, 2015, State Senator Rev. Rubén Díaz, along with Assembly

Members Marcos Crespo, Luis Sepulveda and The New York Hispanic Clergy Organization,

will be celebrating the visit of the Three Kings to the Bronx.  During these activities, children

between the ages of 1- 9 years old, will receive a toy and a book bag with school supplies.

“Live music and entertainment will also be provided for the children,” stated Senator Díaz.

 

The Three Kings Day visit to the Bronx will take place on this Saturday, January 3, 2015, at

12:00 pm, in Public School #5 located at 564 Jackson Avenue (corner of 149th St.).

Note: Children must be present in order to receive a free toy.

 



For more information, please contact Ms. Leila Martinez, Senator Diaz’s Director of

Operations at 718-991-3161.


